News story: Unions suspend strike
action on Southern Rail

ASLEF and the RMT suspend planned strike action on Southern Rail on 1, 2 and
4 August 2017.

ASLEF and the RMT have suspended planned strike action on Southern Rail on 1,
2 and 4 August and lifted a ban on overtime and rest day working.

This follows nine repeated offers by Transport Ministers to meet with ASLEF
and the RMT if they called off strike action, beginning in November 2016. The
Transport Secretary wrote to the unions with this offer most recently on
Tuesday 18 July.

The Transport Secretary will meet with ASLEF and the RMT shortly to discuss a
solution that ensures passengers receive the high quality rail services that
they deserve.

Transport Secretary Chris Grayling said:

I remain committed to a strong future for the railways and one
where the number of staff is likely to increase. I hope we can
discuss ways in which we can maximise the potential of new
technology and how it can improve services to customers.
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